
 

 

Dr. Marie Eugene is a Neurologist and Associate Professor at the University of Connecticut (UConn) 

School of Medicine. She has been the Neurology Clerkship Director since 2014.  As a Clerkship Director, 

she develops, administers and evaluates the clerkship, as well as directs teaching activities and 

evaluation of students.  She has been an active member in several educational committees at UConn.  

She is also involved with the American Academy of Neurology – this year serving as the Chair of the 

Research Methodology and Education topic for the upcoming annual meeting.  Dr. Eugene will be 

completing a Master of Science in Health Professions Education at the MGH Institute of Health 

Professions in December 2022. 

 

 


